
Item G13
#2002-19 - Awarding Bid for Utility Poles for George Park Ball 
Field Lighting
The Parks and Recreation Department solicited bids for twelve utility poles.  Bids received 
ranged from $17,756.00 to $22,180.00.  The engineers estimate was $20,000.00.  The low 
responsible bidder was Ensley Electric Services, Inc. of Grand Island, in the amount of 
$17,756.00.  Funds for this purchase are available in account number 400.03.40019.05608.

Tuesday, January 22, 2002
Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: Steve Paustian

Council.Now - WindStone Inc.



  Approved as to Form ¤ 
_______________
  January 17, 2002 ¤   City Attorney

R E S O L U T I O N   2002-19

WHEREAS, the City of Grand Island invited sealed bids for Utility Poles for George Park
Ball Field, according to plans and specifications on file at the Parks and Recreation Department office; and

WHEREAS, on January 2, 2002, bids were received, opened and reviewed; and

WHEREAS, Ensley Electrical Services, Inc. of Grand Island, Nebraska, submitted a bid
in accordance with the terms of the advertisement of bids and plans and specifications and all other statutory
requirements contained therein, such bid being in the amount of $17,756; and

WHEREAS, Ensley Electrical Services, Inc.'s bid is less than the engineer’s estimate for
such project.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF
THE CITY OF GRAND ISLAND, NEBRASKA, that the bid of Ensley Electrical Services, Inc. of Grand
Island, Nebraska, in the amount of $17,756 for utility poles for George Park ball field is hereby approved
as the lowest responsive bid.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that a contract for such project between the City and such
contractor be entered into, and the Mayor is hereby authorized and directed to execute such contract on
behalf of the City of Grand Island.

- - -

Adopted by the City Council of the City of Grand Island, Nebraska on January 22, 2002.

____________________________________
RaNae Edwards, City Clerk


